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Graduation Made Simple 
 

【Reported by Qi-zhuo, Tamkang】A few changes for students with minors

and double majors programs have occurred. Now students that would be

unable to graduate due to a lack of credits of their minor or double major

program,  are  able  to  opt  out  of  the  program  to  gain  graduation

qualification. This new policy begins from January 31st. Also students who

have passed the English Proficiency Test and Graduation Threshold for

Undergraduate Students for the first semester, are able to receive their

certification on January 31st and students who passed the examination for

their second semester can receive their certification on September 30th.

For more information please contact the related department office.
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